
 

                                                                                                                                                                

              

  

Save the Dateéééééé..8 

Chrome Reviewééééé...9 

Advertisingéééééé....10 

Suggestion Boxééééé..11 

Photo Boothééééé..12-15 

 

Directorééééééé...Cover 

Calendar of Eventsééééé..2 

Officers/Sponsoréééééé.3 

Officer Articleséééé.....é4-5 

Membershipéééé..éé...6-7 

           

 

     In 2006, Del Hofee, a Harley Davidson dealer, coined the phrase,             

òRide and Have Funó and itõs a phrase that is used often by us all.  At this 

yearõs HOG Officer Training it was brought up more than once.  And some of 

the ideas that came up were to change up the rides and make it more about 

having fun.  A few that were of interest were, to not always ride and eat 

dinner or lunch.  So maybe we can come up with others things to ride to.  

Like maybe a long ride to another town and playing miniature golf, or laser 

tag.  I thought about maybe a short ride and going to Shasta Caverns.  

Thereõs all kinds of things to do in the north state besides eating.  Another 

would be a coffee run, possibly to Chico and then somewhere else for ice 

cream.  Because part of the ôfunõ part is socializing.  Think about what and 

where you would like to ride to and let me know.  We all have places we 

like to ride to, so we all can get back to more òRide and Have Funó again. 

     Iõll have more information on this yearõs ride-in movie night at the next 

meeting.  One more thing.  Ernie will be having his annual Garage Sale on 

Sunday, April 28th at 10 A.M. to 12 noon.  All current HOG members are in-

vited to sell motorcycle related items in the parking lot at no charge.  So 

gather up your unwanted parts and other stuff, and get there early. 

     Remember... 
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      Hello Everyone!  Just a few thoughts from 

a not so right mindé 

      To start with I would like to thank every-

one who came out and helped with Bingo at 

the Veteranõs Home.  I hoped you enjoyed it 

as much as I did.  I have been a member of 

this group since 2004 and it always makes 

me feel good to look back and reminisce on  

all of the activities and events we have sponsored to benefit others.  I personally 

am very proud on the support we show to our Veterans, not only at the Veteranõs 

Home but throughout our community. 

      Next, I would like to share what I took away most from the HOG ROC training 

that a few of us attended in Sacramento last month.  And that was to just,    

òRide and Have Fun!ó  Nothing is mandatory in this group.  You are free to be in-

volved to whatever degree you feel comfortable.  But by saying that, I feel the 

more you become involved, the more you will enjoy the experience.  And on a 

side note, if you do volunteer for something and you fear you are becoming over-

whelmed, please let us know and I guarantee we will be there to assist whenever 

and wherever needed. 

      Always remember when on a group ride to always ride in your own comfort 

level.  We all have a different level of experience and comfort when riding in a 

group.  We should never think less of other members if they donõt share your 

views on the road.  Small things like spacing and speed really donõt matter as 

much as being safe. 

      I am looking forward to the warmer weather coming soon, as well as some of 

the upcoming rides and events.  I am almost over my penitence and will be join-

ing everybody out on the road again soon. 
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     You just canõt see them too much.  

It may sound like overkill, but authori-

ties suggest that you check them every 

10 seconds when riding in city traffic.  

Thatõs how fast conditions can change 

around you.  Try it sometime and you 

may be sayinõ òDamn, where did that 

truck come from?!ó  

   Yawõll be SAFE out there! 
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